
Paula J. Monroe CTA ESP of the Year nominations will close on January 17, 2025 

Application process concerns? Questions?  

Please email John Vigrass at: 

 jvigrass@citrusbeltuniserv.org 

Nomination forms available at https://www.cta.org/for-educators/meet-cta/esp/esp-of-the-year 

 

Remember, any CTA member may nominate a CTA Educa-

tion Support Professional for this honor! 

2025 Paula J Monroe 

CTA ESP of the Year 


